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Town Seal Open House Announcement

Mia Kheyfetz <miaknatick@gmail.com> Wed, Jan 25, 2023 at 3:07 PM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Cc: James Errickson <jerrickson@natickma.org>, pjoseph@natickma.org

The public is welcome at the Natick Town Seal Design Open House on Sunday, February 5, 2023 from 1:30 to 3:30 pm at the Morse Institute
Library lower level. The backup date in case of severe weather is February 12, 1:30-3:30 at Kennedy Middle School.

Please join us any time during the open house to view the three designs being considered for Natick's new town seal and give your feedback. Our
designer and committee members will be on hand to answer questions, discuss the images, and take your comments.

Designs can be viewed online at www.natickseal.org and in person at the open house; if you prefer to offer feedback online, you may do so
through a survey at www.natickseal.org.

Thank you, and | will be available to make an announcement at the Board meeting on January 25.
Best,
Mia

Mia Kheyfetz
Natick Town Seal Review Committee, Chair

Please note that written communication on Town business is a public record



